
 

Media Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

May 6, 2024 

*TRAFFIC ALERT* 

Section of Callaway Church Road Closed to Traffic the 

Week of May 27th   

LaGrange, Ga. May 6, 2024 – A section of Callaway Church Road will be 

closed to traffic the week of May 27th. CSX will be replacing crossties in 

the crossing and repaving the tracks.  

The roadway, located at the 600 block of Callaway Church Road, is 

expected to be closed to traffic for around three days. Motorists are 

encouraged to use alternate routes.  

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 

Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 

kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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